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Our new 8’ Sail Sign with stand (in the Marketing budget for 2019) will be ready in mid-June. 
No actual changes or updates to our website as of May 31, 2019.
Our Facebook page continues to be a solid tool, as I receive notifications daily of “Visits and Likes”.
Nothing new to report from our primary email, info@thepeninsulaires.com. No recent emails received.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have given up on trying to get all of the photos that were taken and that we purchased from Division Contest in Stockton. The FWD guy has ignored all of my requests for help. There are only two to choose from, so I’ll pick the best one, edit it, and make it available for anyone who wants to print it and will get it posted on Facebook and our website.

